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Completed Meetings 
One Fully-Integrated Medicaid Contracting Advisory Committee meeting was held in April.  The 
details of that meeting are below: 

Date Location Topic Attendance 
April 19th  
10:00 – 11:30 AM 

Quincy 
Community 
Health 
Center 

Tabletop Exercise: Variety of complex patient care 
scenarios 
The group worked through 10 scenarios that were 
submitted by members of the advisory committee to 
determine gaps that exist between the current and 
preferred resources in our region. 

48 

 
Workgroups of the Advisory Committee 
Early Warning System 
The Early Warning System (EWS) workgroup met twice in April (14th, 28th).  We are in the process 
of identifying indicators and delegating who will be responsible for reporting that data.  A draft 
indicator matrix has been developed that will continue to evolve during this process.  The target 
date for the EWS to be operational is July 1, 2017 in order to collect 6 months of baseline data.   
 
Managed Care Rates 
The Managed Care Rates workgroup met twice in April (14th, 28th).  Millimen has developed a tool 
for providers to use to supply data that is potentially not accounted for in the current rates.  The BH 
providers in the workgroup have agreed to complete the information by May 12th.  Millimen will 
then review the data by the next meeting which is May 17th.  Millimen will review the prevalence of 
serious mental illness and incidence of crisis services NCW compared to other regions. 
 
IT/EHR  
The IT/EHR workgroup met on April 13th which involved a discussion of current work by providers, 
the BHO, and Qualis.  Currently, only one provider is planning to continue using Avatar on January 
1, 2018.  The next meeting is scheduled for May 24th at which time the Behavioral health IT 
assessments will be completed and available for review and the MCOs will have been selects. 
 
Consumer Engagement 
The Consumer Engagement workgroup met on April 14th.  A list of potential audiences was 
developed (ie. providers, community health workers, navigators).  A timeline of all communications 
by MCO plans (old and new), BHO, and HCA will be developed which will aid in determining where 
the gaps are in the communication process and appropriate timing of communications by the 
Advisory Committee should attempt fill. 
 
Full meeting notes materials from all Advisory Committee and Workgroup meetings are available 
on the FIMC webpage on the NC ACH website at: http://www.mydocvault.us/fimc-advisory-
committee.html 
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Upcoming Meetings 
Advisory Committee meetings dates and tentative topics: 

Date Location Topic 
May 3rd 
10:00 – 11:30 AM 

Confluence Technology Center How do we define and measure 
FIMC success? 

May 17th  
10:00 – 11:30 AM 

TBD TBD 

May 31st  
10:00 – 11:30 AM 

Confluence Technology Center Selected MCOs 

 
Workgroup meeting dates: 

Date Location Workgroup 
May 17th  
2:00 – 3:30 PM 

Chelan-Douglas Health District,  
2nd Floor Conference Room 

Managed Care Rates 

May 17th  
3:30 – 5:00 PM 

Chelan-Douglas Health District,  
2nd Floor Conference Room 

Early Warning System 

May 24th   
2:00 – 3:30 PM 

Chelan-Douglas Health District,  
2nd Floor Conference Room 

IT/EHR 

May 24th  
3:30 PM – 5:00 PM 

Chelan-Douglas Health District,  
2nd Floor Conference Room 

Consumer Engagement 

Each workgroup meeting will have a call-in option – email Christal.eshelman@cdhd.wa.gov to 
request those details. 
 
HCA Request for Proposals 

• MCO: The Managed Care Organization proposals are currently being scored.  The selected 
MCOs should be announced by May 22nd. 

• ASO: The Administrative Service Organization RFP is open until approximately May 15th.  
The apparently successful bidder will be announced around June 15th. 
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